
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Potential Closure of West Carroll High School  

500 Cragmoor Street, Savanna, Illinois 

 

West Carroll Community Unit School District No. 314 will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

November 20, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the West Carroll Middle School library, located at 633 S. East 

Street, Mt. Carroll, Illinois 61053. The purpose of this hearing is to provide additional information 

to the public and provide an opportunity to comment on the Board of Education’s potential plan 

to close the current West Carroll High School building after the 2024-2025 school year, and to 

discuss potential future building configurations before any bids are considered for approval. The 

Board of Education is conducting this hearing pursuant to Section 10-22.13 of the School Code 

(105 ILCS 5/10-22.13). 

Questions about the public hearing may be directed to: 

Superintendent David Gilliland  

dgilliland@wc314.org 

815-244-2005 

 

Posted on District’s website: November 8, 2024. 
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